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This year's final competition of the Ministry of 
Education's "Enhancing English Proficiency 
Program for Senior High and Vocational 
Students" attracted 17 teams of students from 
various departments and grades. Everyone came 
well-prepared. Although some students  
experienced some stage fright, forgetting their 
prepared lines, most of their performances were 
still praised by the three judges. Notably, the 
two students who took first place not only 
delivered excellent content but also dressed in a 
manner that complemented their presentation. 
We hope everyone will continue to strive for 
excellence and cultivate well-rounded English 
skills!


